Minutes of Selectmen's Meeting 11/28/77
All three Selectmen present, Eric Y. Tenney, presiding.

Maurice Cutter, Chairman of the Town Barn Committee submitted

a proposal to the Selectmen, an article will be prepared for
the 1978 Town Warrant.

Ear]l Brady of Bridal Road requested a street sign and asked
about opening the road right throught to Smith Road. Later this
evening Mr. Brady called the Selectmen and told him that the

Francis' who live at the other end of the road have no desire
to have it opened.

Merle Aborn, Road Agent discussed his equipment with the Selectmen

it seems that the sander is not working very well on the Surplus
truck.

It was reported that Bob Dunlap will be fixing the fire station
tomorrow.

A letter was read from Frank Giamette, a candidate for the
Coordinator's position for the street identification and house
numbering project, a CETA Project, declining the position on the
grounds that an individual who feels he should have it because of
his financial position should have it.
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